


AEP Consortium are cordially invited to the 2019 AEP Summit, 
October 29 and 30 at the Hyatt Regency-Orange County.

Funded by the California Department of Education and the 
California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office (CCCCO).

Request for Proposals and Summit 
registration will be open Spring 2019.

Resources, technical assistance and 
professional development are available at

https://caladulted.org

https://caladulted.org

